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Technical scrutiny point 1: inconsistency between English and Welsh texts 

 
The Government is grateful for the notice of the issue. The Welsh text should refer to 
“swyddfeydd gwerthiant datblygwyr” (“developer sales offices”), not “cartrefi arddangos” 
(“show homes”). The error has been addressed in the Health Protection (Coronavirus, 
International Travel and Restrictions) (Amendment) (No. 2) (Wales) Regulations 2021.   

 
 
 


